
 

 

 

 

 

You’re Invited! 
 

You’re invited to attend the Pennington County Resource Group kickoff meeting. Pennington 
County Social Services has taken the initiative to lay the foundation for the resource group. Moving 
forward, the Pennington County Resource Group will guide the development of a user-friendly 
website for the residents of Pennington County. 

The intent of the kickoff meeting is to identify resources and providers to be a part of the 
collaborative resource website. The early stages of the website will be unveiled at the kickoff with 
an opportunity to add resource providers. Your expertise is essential to the success of the 
collaborative resource website. 

We encourage you to bring informational materials on your agency/service/organization to share 
with the group. A limited amount of time will be set aside for resource providers to share 
information about their agency if desired. 

The kickoff meeting will be held Tuesday, April 18th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. at the Lincoln High 
School Training Center (101 Knight Ave S., Thief River Falls, MN). 

Similar resource websites have been developed or are currently under development in other 
counties including Norman, Marshall, Polk, Mahnomen, Red Lake and Kittson. To view the 
operational sites, please visit: nwmnresources.org. 

If you would like more information regarding Pennington County Resource Group, please contact: 
Melissa Beach, contracted facilitator for Pennington County Resource Group at 701.793.2161 or 
Melissa@NavigateWithCompass.com or Ken Yutrzenka, Pennington County Social Service Director 
at kcyutrzenka@co.pennington.mn.us. 

We hope to see you at the kickoff meeting. 

 


